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The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in 
need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.   

Donations from The Roseville 
Christian Church

Michael & Sara representing
the Berwick Baptist Church

 Roseville United Methodist 
Church gives generously

The Happy Hustlers
4H Club helps out again!

You’re In A Community That Cares!

To think about the needs of others, to share, to give unselfishly—these 
are acts of kindness that show a special human quality. 

Helping Hands of Roseville is blessed to be supported by a very 
kind and generous community.  Thank you!

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

… from the Helping Hands Board Members: 
President Cheryl Britt, Vice President Linda Jones, Secretary 

Deb Johnston, Treasurer Jonna Young, along with Sylvia Arnold, 
Charlotte Carlson, Amy Corman, Karen Larkin, Grace McCrery, 

Denise McIntyre, and Deb Moore.

Upcoming Events
Freezing For Food

December 6-8    9 a.m. - 3 p.m.
Sav-A-Lot of Monmouth

Christmas in the Village
December 6     4:30 p.m.

Desserts for a $ Donation!

Midwest Food Bank Delivery
December 12   10:30 a.m.

RiverBend Food Bank Delivery
December 13,  8:30 a.m.

Pantry CLOSED on
Mondays, December 25 & 

January 1

Numbers for 
November 

208 
Family Visits 

808 
Individuals served, 

of which 
336  

were children. 
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